
Consulate General of India 
Hamburg 

****** 
Dear Members of the Indian Community/Diaspora and Friends of India, 
 

Greetings from the Consulate General of India in Hamburg! 
 

Due to the on-going Covid-19 pandemic and current health protocol and social 
distancing norms in place, the Flag Hoisting Ceremony on the occasion of the 72nd 
Republic Day of India will be held on 26 January 2021 at the Consulate 
premises with the physical presence of Consulate Officials only.  The Consulate 
appreciates your understanding in the prevailing circumstances.  
 

We all pray that the situation improves in the coming weeks and look forward to a 
time when we can once again celebrate such important National Days together with 
fervour and enthusiasm.   
 

The Consulate General of India in Hamburg wishes you all a very happy 
Republic Day of India. 
 

Jai Hind! 


